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Dear Supreme Court,
It is my understanding that you are considering phasing out the LLLT.

LLLTs are like nurse practitioners are to medical doctors. As you know they
are trained and experienced professionals and are prepared and authorized to
competently handle a wide range of family law needs for people who act
without lawyers; perhaps because they lack funds.

This is about whether children should be allocated in custody battles to the
highest spender (or perhaps the lesser honest person).

As I see it, LLLTS help level the field for those who cannot afford more
expensive counsel.

Please keep the LLLT designation strong.

With palms together,

Genjo

Rev. Genjo Marinello, Abbot
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